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To: David C. Childs A-76comments/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: A-76 
 
 
I object to the A-76 action the government is considering to any and all 
government agencies. Especially the Department of Defense jobs can not and 
should not be looked at for A-76 studies this is a threat to national 
security, in my opinion. 
 
If member's in Washington DC believe A-76 is the future, I believe its a big 
mistake.  A-76 does not save the government money-in fact many cases have 
shown that it costs the government more money! 
 
Many military bases are going through A-76 studies and finding its a 
miserable process.  Not only to understand your job may be lost to a 
government contractor at the current time, but you have to compete against 
the contractor again in the near future.  Its a never ending process, which 
sounds ridiculous. 
 
Please reconsider and hopefully understand my thoughts on this issue as I 
see the A-76 process through coworkers. 
 
Thank you 
 
Catherine Humphrey 

 




